
 
 

Mark your Calendars for the Annual Spring Tea. 
It will be held at Masonic Homes of America 
1650 E. Old Badillo in Covina, on April 20,2024 
 

 There will be live entertainment of the  
Halau Hala Alohiwena Olu Ikeloa Hawaiian dancers. 
 This year the venue needs a list of members and guests who 
will be attending for their Security Guard at the gate. 
 You can call Hope Holdsworth at 626-825-7473 or 
Jeanne Verbera at 626-367-1030 to let us know you are coming 
and bringing guest(s). 
 You can also let us know if you will be bringing a 
“Finger Food” dish:  sandwiches, fruit or dessert. 
  Thank you very much. Hope to hear from you soon. 
 
    Jeanne Verbera & Hope Holdsworth 


